
 

No. 39 of 2023 
 
 
19 Jun 2023 
 
 
Dear Port Users 
 
 
JURONG PORT HOTLINE REVISED ROUTING 
 
Please be informed that there will be a revision in our hotline with effect from 3 July 
2023. 
 
The respective departments can still be contacted via the main hotline, 6265 0666. 
To contact Jurong Port Tank Terminals, you may call 6413 9529. 
 
For any other matters, you may also reach out to our Customer Service personnel at 
jpcss@jp.com.sg . 
 
You can refer to Appendix A on the hotline call routing revision. 
 
We apologise for any inconveniences caused and seek your understanding on this.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
Micky Sim  
General Manager, Customer Service  
For Jurong Port Pte Ltd  
 
 
(This is a computer generated circular and does not require a signature.) 
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Appendix A – Hotline Call Routing Revision 

 
 

 


